Subject: Statutory Consultation - Essex Road waiting restrictions, Lowestoft

Dear Sir/Madam

Suffolk Highways is proposing a traffic regulation order to remove part of the existing waiting restrictions on Essex Road, Lowestoft. The removal of the waiting restrictions will make more on-street parking available for residents and their visitors, please refer to the plan attached.
The double yellow lines adjacent to the rear access at the back of Essex Road will be removed to create a new on-street parking area. Also, the existing on-street parking areas leading to Rotterdam Road will be increased slightly so 3no. vehicles can comfortably park within each area. The double yellow lines will be maintained at the junctions of Essex Road and Rotterdam Road to discourage hazardous parking and maintain visibility.
Please let us know your thoughts on this proposal at LHB@suffolkhighways.org by 10th February 2021. 


Regards

Darren Smith
Design Engineer
LHB and Minor Works Team
Suffolk Highways
Phoenix House | Goddard Road | Ipswich | Suffolk | IP15NP
darren.smith@suffolkhighways.org    www.suffolk.gov.uk/highways

Coronavirus – please be aware, given the current issues and the advice from the Government, the LHB Team will now be working from home and this may limit or delay our ability to meet or visit site, progress schemes and respond to enquiries as quickly as normal. 
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